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Mail on Friday

Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery
Weekly Newsletter

Email us at: parentcontact@redhilprimary.co.uk

PD Day and October Half Term In The Book of Kindness\
Please remember that Friday 21st October is a PD Day: children do not .
: This Week
attend school on this day.
October half term starts Monday 24th and runs until Friday 28th October. Alice New
Children will return to school on Monday 31st October. Jonah Hill
Please check our on-line term dates at https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ )
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4 Crossbar Coaches ,
4 Mr O’Hanlon has recently suffered a serious injury whilst playing football so is not able to coach the ,
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} children in school at the moment. He will be away from work for another few months. 4
4 We wish him all the best in his recovery and we hope to see him soon. 4
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In the meantime, Charlotte Payne is working as his replacement. She is working alongside Mr Bood who is
the Crossbar Apprentice.

Wednesday Lunchtime Club

Our first session was a huge success!
We did autumn crafts this week. Next week we are doing Halloween craft.
We had lots of fun.




Year 5
French Story Telling Workshop - Wednesday 12th October

Today, we took part in a
French story telling workshop,
focusing on the story of Little
Red Riding Hood. We started

by being introduced to the
character and learning a bit
about her. We had to take
part and share some of our
details, like our name and
age. We had a go at singing a
simple song in French, Frere

Jacques. We learnt some

new phrases in French as the
story progressed. We could
see how similar some of the
words were: cognates. We
learnt about the different
characters too and how they
were feeling.

We then had the chance to
listen and take part in the
story of Jack and the
Beanstalk. We had great fun
and enjoyed learning some
new vocabulary as well as
listening to the French
version of the story.
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;,, HALLOWEEN HOLIDAY CLUBS
MON 24TH - FRI 28TH OGTOBER 2022
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Action packed Holiday Clubs open to boys & girls aged 4*-11 only £15 per day from 8.30am - 4pm. Book your place using
our online booking system www.crossbarcoaching.schoolipal.co.uk where you can easily register, book and complete
payment to secure your place. For more info or help with booking your place please email
admin@crossharcoaching.com or call 01952 677965.

*Must have started school (reception) Your child will need a packed lunch, plenty to drink and suitable clothing for
indoor & outdoor sports/activities.
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